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HOBART   TAS   7000 

Revision of Plans – Mooreville Road 

Dear Scott, 

At the Parliamentary Standing Committee for Public Works (the Committee) Hearing, held on 
Tuesday 14 December in Burnie in relation to the Burnie Court Redevelopment, in addition to 
discussions had during the Committee’s tour of both the existing Burnie Court site and the 
proposed new site at Mooreville Road, a number of questions were asked with regard to plans to 
incorporate a café to make available for sale food and drink on site. 

I write to advise the Committee that following this feedback and discussion, the Department has 
commenced the revision of plans to incorporate a small café / canteen at the Mooreville Road site.  

I would be grateful if you could please distribute this advice to the Committee today, if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Kristy Bourne 
Deputy Secretary, Justice and Reform  

7 January 2022 
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